

Pooltown Road Ellesmere Port Cheshire CH65 7ED

0151 355 1546 admin@theacornsprimary.co.uk



Executive Headteacher
Mrs Hannah Broom BA(Hons) NPQH

Monday 25th November 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Rehearsals are now under way for our KSI (Years I & 2) Christmas production. We're very excited and the children are really enjoying learning the songs and their parts, ready to wow you all! As advertised in our newsletters, the performances will be as follows:

1.30pm on Monday 16th December (Dress Rehearsal) families with little ones welcome as they are not permitted to attend the main performances due to the noise levels

10am on Tuesday 17th December

2pm on Tuesday 17th December

Each child has been allocated three tickets. Unfortunately, because of our hall capacity limit, we cannot allow extra spectators in. Please indicate on the School Spider Survey how many tickets you will need for each performance (they must not total more than 3). We will send physical tickets out nearer the time. Please ensure you bring these to the performance with you.

As it says above, families with younger siblings are welcome to attend the dress rehearsal (no ticket needed), but are not permitted to attend the performances as the noise levels are too high and our children cannot be heard performing, which makes it a very disheartening experience for them and disappointing for parents too.

There will be a PTA fundraising event taking place at each performance with all your kindly donated bottles, so please bring some change with you and take part, if you can.

Please note that some of our children are not allowed to be photographed or filmed. We therefore request that any photographs or videos you may take are <u>not shared on any social media</u> unless they only contain your own child. This is for safeguarding reasons. If you have any questions, please speak to your child's class teacher.

Kind regards

Mrs H. Broom

Executive Headteacher